Kmde[gaﬁ'gn News_October 21-24, 2019
Mrs. Moore's Class

This week we have been talking about friends at school. We also
shared what we enjoy doing in kindergarten.
WE...
*read, How do Dinosaurs go to School and Friends at School.
*have been reviewing how to be respectful, responsible and
ready.
*played a math game,Spin A Number.
*counted by 1’s and 10’s to 100.
*made a number board.

*have been counting and writing numbers 1-20.

*have been working on assessments with Mrs. Moore.
*read, It's Pumpkin Time! Then we labeled the Pumpkin Life
Cycle.

Focus Wall
*learned the words up and look.
*continue to practice beginning sounds of words and sounding
words out.
*reviewed rhyming words.

= Dates To Remember.

= October 24 Early Release @ 1230 PM. .

« October 25 Fall Break-No School -
October 31 Halloween -

" Novernber 1 PBIS Assermbly-Wear Red i

"Novermber 4 &7  Conferences & Book Fair

= Novermber 11 Early Release @ 12.30 pm. -

= November 27-20  Thanksglving Break -
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Dear m_..n_:un Families ‘

We are excited to announce that the ELC/PC will be allowing Halloween costumes and other alternative dress-up ideas t
5C ; ar on Thursday, October 31, 2019. As we celebrate the fall season, it’s important that we continue to follo
B tesponsible, and Ready), so we can maintain a safe and positive school environment during this fun time.
£ Dress-Up Requirements MUST be followed when sending your child to school wearing their costume/dress-up attife.

Students should arrive to school dressed in their costume/dress-up clothing for the day. Please make sure your child brings weath-
erftemperature appropriate outerwear, as students will be going out for recess. Students must also wear shoes that they can safaly .
play and participate in if they have physical education class.

.» Costumes/Dress-ups need to be school appropriate. No clothing involving violence, gore, or horror. If your child’s teacher feels a
part of your child’s outfit is not appropriate, he/she will keep that item until the end of the school day.

ns, props and capes should be left at home. We want to ensure the safety and comfort of all of our students. Capes are a trip-
rd, and weapons/props can cause bodily injury and create worry/discomfort. Any of these items brought to schoollgill be
t to the office. Parents will be contacted to pick them up at their convenience.

Students need to avoid having their faces completely covered with face paint or masks. Staff need to be able to easily identi
dents and some students are anxious or fearful of people wearing masks. If students do have some makeup as a part of thei
me, this should be applied at home, not at school.

"

_m@m.:.. child’s costume is unable to meet the above requirements, do not fret! Your child could dress up wearing any of the follow-
ing. sportswear, pajamas, or super hero clothing. We want all students to be included in this fun day. Many aduits will be opting to wea#
_ these options, so students who come in this attire will not be alone!




